
April 22, 2023


Worship • 11:00 am

Prelude

Welcome
Becky Stroub

Hymn of Praise
Blessed Assurance #462

Invocation
Becky Stroub

Returning & Sharing
Marshall Chase

Church Family Matters
Pastoral Staff

Morning Prayer
Jessie Rangel

Special Music
Elena and Hannah Kovalev

Spoken Word
Bryan Cafferky

Rail Meat

Benediction

Postlude

Elementary
Terry Tryon, Principal

e: principal@simiadventist.org • p: 805-210-8354
w: simivalleyelementary.org • p: 805-583-1866

Preschool
Tammy Grodt - Director

e: aesvpreschool@gmail.com • p: 805-210-8353
w: simivalleypreschool.org

Adventist Education Simi Valley

Staff

1636 Sinaloa Road • Simi Valley, CA 93065
w: simiadventist.org • p: 805-526-0141

Simi Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Mission & Vision

To hear and follow the invitation of Christ…

COME SIMI
• At the Cross
• Renewing your life
• Transforming your world...For Eternity

Sharing the Life-changing Good News
Igniting Intimate Spiritual Growth
Manifesting Dynamic Servant Leadership
Inspiring Christ-centered Worship

Enlarging His Circle of Friends through:

Pianist:
Sharon Kharns

Phil White, Senior Pastor
e: seniorpastor@simiadventist.org • m: 805-210-8347

Jan White, Pastor for Nurture & Discipleship
e: associatepastor@simiadventist.org • m: 805-210-8348

Victoria Pando, Pastoral Assistant
e: simioutreach@simiadventist.org • m: 304-888-8037

Becky Stroub, Treasurer
e: treasurer@simiadventist.org p: 805-210-8356

Bulletin Coordinators
Laura Jones, Joel Marenco and Tatiana Villareal 



Videos of the worship service are available online at the
Simi Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church YouTube Channel.

Sabbath, April 22
Thank You for worshiping with us today. May you be blessed!
Offering: Local Conference Advance
9:38 AM 9:38 Prayer Ministry - Sanctuary
12:30 PM SiMi Fellowship Luncheon SVAC Campus Center
1:30 PM Untangling Our Relationships - Part 3 Sanctuary
3:15 PM Untangling Our Relationships - Part 4 Sanctuary
7:32 PM Sunset

Wednesday, April 26
10:00 AM - 12:00 PM SVAC Community Services Center Open
10:30 AM Ladies Bible Study Group - Campus Center
7:00 PM SiMi Prayer Warriors: via Zoom

Friday, April 28
7:00 PM SiMi at Vespers - Digital Edition via Zoom
7:37 PM Sunset

Sabbath, April 29
Offering: Local Church Budget
9:38 AM 9:38 Prayer Ministry - Sanctuary
7:38 PM Sunset

Announcements

Please mark your offering envelope appropriately. All loose offerings go to Church Budget.

Class	 Location
CR/Kinder (0-6 yrs)	 Kindergarten Room
Primary (7-9 yrs)	 Primary Room
Junior (10-12 yrs)	 Junior Room
Teen/Youth	 Youth Room
Spanish Adult	 Chapel
Adult	 Sanctuary

Study • 10:00 am

Finances

Guest WiFi Network:  Contact the kiosk for access.

Week at a Glance

Month to Date April 15
Tithe:	                           $26,661.94
Church Budget:               $6,929.68 ($11,000.00 Budgeted)
Needed                              $4,070.32
Year to Date through April 15
Tithe:	                           $144,888.28
Church Budget:               $41,246.64 (44,000.00 Budgeted)
Needed:		               $2,753.36

The Simi Pulpit
April 29     Victoria Pando
May 6         Victoria Pando

Online Giving

Today: We welcome Dr. Bryan Cafferky, Professor of Behavioral Sciences at Loma Linda 
University.  In this highly acclaimed seminar, he will demonstrate how God can help 
you bring healing and restoration to your family so that your kids (and theirs kids) can 
have a different future. 

9:38 - Prayer Ministry - “Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers 
into His harvest.” Matthew 9:38. Join us in the church sanctuary each Sabbath morning 
at 9:38 AM for prayer before Sabbath School. Let’s storm the gates of Heaven and ask 
God to pour out His Spirit in a powerful way to anoint and cast out laboring laborers in 
the Simi Valley Adventist Church for the final harvest!

SiMi Fellowship Luncheon today in the Campus Center immediately following the 
worship service. Please join us for food and fellowship.

Death in the Family: We are saddened to announce the death of Simi Valley Adventist 
Church member Carol Kaye who fell asleep in Jesus on Friday evening, April 14, at her 
home in Moorpark, surrounded by her family. Carol was a long-time employee of the 
Voice of Prophecy and Adventist Media Center. There are no formal memorial plans. 
The family intends to have a private gathering at a later date. Please remember her 
husband Denny Kaye and family in your prayers. You may send condolences to Denny 
Kaye at 15750 Arroyo Dr Spc 192, Moorpark, CA 93021-1690.

Time to Recharge Pastor Phil will be taking some much-needed vacation beginning 
tomorrow through May 8. He will be spending time with Pastor Jan in Washington 
state whom he hasn’t seen in more than a month.

Newbury Park Adventist Academy is calling a constituency session to transact 
business for the school on Sunday, April 30, 2023, at 6:00 pm in the school chapel. The 
Simi Valley Adventist Church will have official delegates attending this special meeting.

Ladies Prayer & Bible Study Group each Wednesday, at 10:30 AM in the Campus 
Center. The study is on the book, “Closing Prayers: Facing the Final Crisis on Our Knees”. All 
ladies are welcome!

Sabbatical Leave – Pastor Jan is on a three-month Sabbatical leave and gone until 
early June doing writing, and self-care. Thank you for respecting her time away.

Generosity Report! Thanks for continued generous financial support of your church. 
Your faithfulness throughout the year is essential to maintaining the work of ministry 
in the Simi Valley Adventist Church and Southern California Conference.

Job Openings & Volunteers: Adventist Education Simi Valley Preschool and Infant/
Toddler Center: Full and part time teaching positions available for qualified candidates. 
Also, volunteers are needed daily. Please contact Tammy Grodt, AESV Preschool 
Director at 805-210-8353 for more information.

Remember to Pray the Radical Prayer: “Lord of the Harvest, I earnestly beg You 
to cast out, hurl out, throw out, laboring laborers into the Simi Valley Church for the 
harvest. And You have my permission to begin with me!”

Postlude: We ask that you show respect to our musicians during the postlude by 
keeping silent and exiting the sanctuary after the conclusion of the postlude.


